
 
             MISSISSIPPI STATE BOARD OF CHIROPRACTIC EXAMINERS  

                                      MINUTES OF January 6, 2021 

  

The Board of Chiropractic Examiners held a called special meeting by phone on January 6, 2021. 

The meeting was called to order at 12:03 p.m. by Chair Dr. Allen.  

Those present:  

David Allen, D.C. Chairman 

 Desmond Hoda, D.C., Vice Chairman 

B. Tripp Henderson, D.C. 

Michael Patter4son, D.C. 

Mary Gayle Armstrong, M.D.  

Richard Walker, D.C., Executive Secretary  

Alexis Morris, Board Attorney  

 

Those absent:               L.A. Norville, D.C.  

 

.  

Chairman Allen declared a quorum at 12:03 p.m.  

 

On a motion by Dr. Armstrong and a second by Dr. Henderson, the Board approved the 

Reinstatement of James Michael Lovett, DC’s Chiropractic License.  The motioned passed by a vote 

of five (5) for ( Drs. Allen, Hoda, Henderson, Patterson and Armstrong) and zero (0) against. 

 

Dr. Armstrong motioned to approve the Reinstatement of John Brandon Poe, DC’s Chiropractic 

license.  Dr. Henderson seconded. The motion passed by a vote of five (5) for ( Drs. Allen, Hoda, 

Henderson, Patterson and Armstrong) and zero (0) against. 

 

Dr. Henderson motioned to put in inactive status the following doctors for :  Clifford Benson, DC, 

Yolanda Brannon, DC, John Brozovich, DC, Sherman Connell, DC, Harry Dorsey, DC, Kenya 

Gaskin, DC, Joshua Hall, DC, Carolyn Hall, DC, Lekisha Hamilton, DC, Ikeyanna Hamlin, DC, 

Nathaniel Huffman, DC, J. Michael Lovett, DC, Dan Mathews, Jr., DC, Alia McCoy, DC, K.S.J. 

Murkowski, DC and John Poe, DC.  Dr. Armstrong seconded. The motion passed by a vote of five 

(5) for ( Drs. Allen, Hoda, Henderson, Patterson and Armstrong) and zero (0) against.  

 

There being no other business, Dr. Hoda motioned to adjourn.  Dr. Armstrong seconded. The 

motioned passed by a  vote of five (5) for ( Drs. Allen, Hoda, Henderson, Patterson and Armstrong) 

and zero (0) against. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 12:10 p.m.  

 
Next Board meeting……January 28, 2021  
Next examination……….January 28, 2021  
 
Respectfully submitted,   Approved by Board 

Richard W. Walker, D. C. 


